TR-08399

- Boston, Bob (UTC)

From: Michael Moore [MMoore@skykomish.wednet.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2008 11:51 AM

To: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Subject: Skykomish School

Attachments: IMG_1636.gif

Mr. Boston

The Skykomish School District would like to withdraw it's application for the childrens safety fence along the BNSF
Railway across the street from the school. A large oil removal construction project is underway at the site that the fence
will be located. This construction project is behind schedule and the site where the fence is to be built will not be
available until next spring. It is my intention to reapply for these funds at a later date, when it is clear when this Slte
would be available. Attached is a photo of the project under way as of yesterday.

Thank You

Michael Moore

Facilities Director
Skykomish School District






